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London Politics & History Trip – 27-28 February 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The Politics & History department will be embarking on an inaugural visit to London, for two days next 
term. This is a new and exciting trip for the department and the school, and is open to current A-Level 
Politics and History students. We will travel by train and overnight in central London within walking 
distance of all of our visits: 
 
Our itinerary should include the following: 
 

• A guided tour of the Houses of 
Parliament 

• Walking tour of Westminster Abbey, 
Whitehall, Downing Street, Cabinet 
offices and Buckingham Palace 

• The Churchill War Rooms 

• Shopping time around Covent 
Garden 

 
This will therefore tie-in precisely with units from both Politics and History, and will be a cultural, as 
well as Political and Historical, tour de force.  
 
The overall cost of the trip will be approximately £185. 
 
In order to secure a place, please can you make a payment of £90 via Parent Pay before 4pm on Friday, 
25 November so that I can pay initial deposits. Please note that the deposit is only refundable if a 
replacement can be found should students choose to drop out at a later date, or if the trip is initially 
oversubscribed.  
 
If you would like further information then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Ed Long 
Head of History & Politics 
longe@ripongrammar.com 


